
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Response to media release issued by CCCS dated 2 August 2018 
 
The Competition & Consumer Commission of Singapore (“CCCS”) today issued a proposed infringement 
decision (“PID”) against the owners and operators of certain hotels in Singapore, including Capri by Fraser, 
Changi City Singapore, in relation to the alleged exchange of commercially sensitive information in 
connection with the provision of hotel room accommodation in Singapore to corporate customers, 
between the hotels.  We do not condone any of our employees engaging in such conduct and we take such 
matters seriously.  We are studying the PID and will respond to the CCCS in due course. 

 

 

 
 

  Media Contact 

Ms Prerna Suri 

Klareco Communications 
T: 65 6333 3449 
M: 65 9061 7047 
E: psuri@klarecocomms.com 
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